Chris O'Brien

From: Christopher McStay <cmcstay138@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:10 PM **To:** House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a boater and life-long RI resident and taxpayer, I am writing in strong opposition to H6256. Thousands of jobs in this state are dependent on the recreational boating industry and taxes on the sale and ownership of boats will drive this industry elsewhere, impacting local economies all over the state.

Please vote NO on H6256. The State does not have an income problem; it has a spending problem.

Thank you, Christopher McStay South Kingstown